
Village Maintenance Report 
   
 To: Mayor David Miller 

  

 Cc: Deputy Mayor Larry Chaleff and Village Trustees 

  

 From: Brian Gauger, Motor Equipment Operator 

 

 Date: October 2, 2023         

 

 Re:  September 2023 Maintenance Report 

 

 

1.General Village Maintenance:    We received and installed the new camera for the end of 

Tain pathway.  The tree at 7 Wensley fell across the road, the crew cut, chipped, loaded out, and 

removed the stump and roots.  Topsoil will be brought in to repair any damage to the property.  

The 93 International power steering box had a leak from one of the plugs, the part is no longer 

available, we were able to weld a new cap on the plug and stop the leak.  All of the bushes at the 

entrances throughout the village have been trimmed down.  Curb repairs have started.       

 

2.Street Lighting:  The lighting project has been completed.  We will be having a training 

session on the new system in the near future. 

 

 

 

 


